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Thank you

The past couple of weeks have been
humbling and overwhelming in the best
possible ways. I am grateful for all of the
well wishes this community has expressed
to me in a hundred different ways.

Holy Spirit has been home to my family for
decades. Having attended this parish as a
child, being married here, my children
making all of their Sacraments here
(including my daughter's marriage and
granddaugther's baptism), and of course
my children attending school here from
prekindergarten through the 8th grade - the
tie to everything Holy Spirit for me is
unbreakable.

There will be two more newsletter coming
out under my name, but before everyone
scurries off for the fun of summer, I wanted
to say my "good bye" and "thank you". For
the person who was "never going to be a
teacher," I know in my heart that I was
brought to this profession by the guidance
of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton. As I finish my

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=ac2c0dc6-95e8-45d0-8c1b-1a5f8525409b


(Not the greatest background for her right now, but
she will look spectacular in the outdoor garden.
Such an amazing, thoughtful, and touching gift!)

"Trust all, indeed, to Him my dear one;
put all in His hands... Look up to the
blue heavens and love Him! Purify your
hearts that they may appear to Him like
bright little stars at the bottom of a
fountain. Look up and be thankful for
the good that yet remains."

If you have never visited The National
Shrine of Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton it
isn't far and it is a beautiful drive!

https://setonshrine.org/

19th year at Holy Spirit and my 27th in the
Diocese of Arlington, I also know that my
life has been blessed in countless ways.

Change can be hard and feelings of
uncertainty are uncomfortable, but I am
certain that your children and this
community are in good hands with Mrs.
Anne Dyke. I have known her for several
years and believe her to be a strong
educator and faith-filled leader. The Holy
Spirit community will continue to be as
vibrant as always with Father O'Donohue
and Mrs. Dyke at the helm.

Dedicated educators are becoming more
and more like rare gemstones. The
teachers here give far more than you may
ever believe - treasure them for their
vocation and for the gifts and talents and
love they share with your children each and
every day.

Thank you for everything.

https://setonshrine.org/


June 2024
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday

9:00 am - 2:00 pm

July 2024
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday

9:00 am - 12:00 pm
(Week of July 1 - office closed)

August 2024



Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday
9:00 am - 12:00 pm

Through August 14, 2024
Office closed August 15, 2024

If your child was not here on the last day of school, you will need to swing by the school to
pick up his/her report card - they will not be mailed out. (This excludes the 8th grade
students - theirs will be mailed to your home address.) A reminder that report cards did not
go home with students whose family has any sort of outstanding financial obligation to the
school whether that be PSSC hours, tuition, late fees, damaged textbooks, etc. Please
look to the summer office hours for times when someone will be in the office to assist with
closing out those bills.

Reports cards and transcripts for students matriculating away from Holy Spirit School will
not be provided if a family has any sort of outstanding obligation to the school.

Summer 2024 Reading List

June's Partners in Faith Newsletter!

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/6dd4def0-ca50-40e4-8863-e249f9d3acd2.pdf


Why wait???



Click here for complete supply list

-Maureen Ashby

Principal

  

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/496c5afc-dc35-4cf1-9ce5-c19e4007f9c6.pdf


Upcoming PTO Events

Volunteer Opportunities (1 point/30 mins volunteered)

2024 Boosterthon Committee Chairs (2 needed)
Join the fun and help us run our next Boosterthon in September/October 2024!
We are looking for two committee chairs to work collaboratively on our biggest fundraising event of the
school year - Boosterthon! This role enables us to deliver a fun week of activities resulting in a big event
that all the children love to participate in. The role includes overall planning, working with Booster
Enterprises and engaging families to participate on the day. This role is worth 40 points per committee
chair. 
If you're interested in this role, please reach out to Lauren Schmidt
ptovpmembership@holyspiritflames.org
 
New Family Buddies
The New Family Team is looking for current Holy Spirit School families to serve as “buddies” to new
families enrolling in the school this fall. A buddy family is a point of contact and friendly face for new
families. You can answer their questions and help them navigate those first few months of school! You’ll
also be asked to attend the new family social at the end of the summer. 
If you would like to volunteer, please email ptonewfamilycoordinator@holyspiritflames.org.

PTO Board 2023 - 2024
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Rob Wu - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Karin Floyd - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Kristyn Poreba - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Lauren Schmidt - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org

Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the
Diocese in order to perform recess duty and to volunteer for activities where students are

present.

Parish Happenings!
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Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the
folder labeled "June 13, 2024" on the
website. For your convenience, some flyers
are repeated.

Family Folder

School Flyers:

1. Partners in Faith (June) newsletter
2. Partners in Faith July and August Summer Calendars
3. EPI School Supply Ordering flyer
4. School Supply List for 24/25

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/june-13-2024/


5. Summer Reading List

PTO Flyers:

Parish Flyers:

1. Parish Summer Mass Schedule

Community Flyers:
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